
MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 
INQUIRY INTO PACIFIC HIGHWAY UPGRADES: COFFS HARBOUR 

 
 

TERMS OF REFERENCE 
 
 
1) That General Purpose Standing Committee No. 4 inquire into and report on: 

a) the proposed upgrade of the Pacific Highway between Coffs Harbour and Woolgoolga 
as outlined in the Coffs Harbour Highway Planning Strategy, and 

b) the progress of the proposed Bonville upgrade of the Pacific Highway. 
 

2) That the inquiry be in the same terms as, and conducted concurrently with, the inquiry into 
the Pacific Highway upgrades between Ewingsdale and Tintenbar, and Ballina and 
Woodburn, as reported to the House on 14 September 2005. 
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The Hon Jenny Gardiner MLC (Chair) 
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The Hon Greg Donnelly MLC 
(Australian Labor Party) 
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(Australian Labor Party) 
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